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Greetings! Welcome to your Centurions Newsletter!

In this issue:
Event Updates--Love, Peace, Centurions!
New Feature: 'Member Postings' - have something to offer or announce?
Grand Opening of The Centurions Workforce Development Center
$5,000 Donation from NOVA Home Loans Arizona Bowl
'New' Invoice Payment Requirements
Updates From the Boards of Directors: Bylaws, TMC, Office Space
Calendar of Events

Love, Peace, Centurions...
We're Only 4 Weeks Away!

Remember, our online sales option! The online
ticket, sponsorship, and raffle ticket sales links
are all open for business! We also have a new
feature for online purchasers to select your
name to designate you as the referring Centurion. You and the buyer will both receive automatic
confirmation emails.

Hotel Reservations Now Available

If you need a nearby hotel room for our Event, we have a room block and special rate with the Hilton
Garden Inn - Tucson Airport. Book your room today to ensure a room at our special rate of
$89/night+tax.

Hilton Garden Inn - Tucson Airport
Group code: CENT19 | Phone: 520.741.0505

Reserve here to reserve your room...

Grand Opening of The Centurions of Southern Arizona
Workforce Development Center at Boys & Girls Club

of Tucson

http://www.thecenturions.com
https://www.thecenturions.com/the-event/
https://www.thecenturions.com/buy-tickets/
https://hiltongardeninn.hilton.com/en/gi/groups/personalized/T/TUCAPGI-CENT19-20190424/index.jhtml?WT.mc_id=POG


The Centurions were well-represented at the grand opening of The Centurions Workforce
Development Center at the Boys and Girls Clubs of Tucson's Holmes Tuttle Clubhouse.

Attending the ribbon cutting were Steve Shepherd, Don Coleman, Tom Miller, Mike Vasquez, and Chris
Hanson. The Center was made possible by The Centurions' $50,000 donation.

​​Read more...

Centurions Receive $5,000 from the Arizona Bowl

During its March 12 press conference at Hotel Congress, the NOVA Home Loans Arizona Bowl
committee awarded The Centurions a check for $5,000. 

One hundred percent of the proceeds will go towards supporting our community's most under served
members in the areas of healthcare, education, and mentorship. 

Also announced was that the next Arizona Bowl will be moved to New Year's Eve, which will include a
spectacular downtown New Year's Eve party and provide for more national coverage. 

Read more...

Membership Invoices: Please Note 'New' Process!
To ensure an effective invoicing and collection system, we're going back to strictly adhering to the
process specified in our Bylaws for The New Centurions (Section 2.6):

30 days - ALL financial obligations are due in full within 30 days of the invoice; this
includes ALL dues, event fees, and Event ticket & sponsorship sales revenue.

60 days - ALL members with an invoice 60 days past due will be ineligible to attend ANY
social event; e.g., Membership meetings, social events, Dinner Dance, etc.

90 days - If a member's invoice reaches 90 days past due their membership will be
automatically terminated.

Please keep in mind that this process is automatic, as required by our Bylaws.

Should you have extenuating circumstances that might prevent you from paying within 30 days, please
contact Chris Hanson (520.795.1071, chris.hanson@thecenturions.com), Steve Shepherd
(520.730.9481, sshep@borderland-inc.com), or Don Coleman (520.631.9925,
don@mayfieldflorist.com) to request payment provisions.

Board of Directors Updates
The Centurions' Boards of Directors and their designated task groups continue moving us forward to
ensure sustained and continual growth. Work teams continue their work on the TMC parnership,
Bylaws revisions, new office space search to maximize our operations and provide space to
accommodate meeting rooms, and storage areas.

The Boards will continue to keep everyone updated as these discussions progress. Please contact
Chris Hanson (520.795.1071, chris.hanson@thecenturions.com) or Steve Shepherd (520.730.9481,
sshep@borderland-inc.com) with any questions, comments, suggestions, etc.

https://www.thecenturions.com/the-centurions-workforce-development-center-opens-at-boys-girls-clubs/
https://www.thecenturions.com/centurions-receive-5000-from-arizona-bowl/


New Feature: Member Postings
Have something to offer, sell, trade, or announce? Send them to Chris Hanson at
chris.hanson@thecenturions.com and we may post them in the next newsletter!

UA Athletic Tickets Available

Mike Dehen has four UA football tickets for seats in row 26 on the 50 yard line, and two basketball
tickets for seats in row 27 behind the visitor bench. It's yours for the price of the tickets plus donation. If
interested, call Mike Dehen, 334-4409.

Upcoming Membership Events
March

Steak Fry
March 30 (Saturday), 6PM | Z Mansion

April

April Membership Meeting
April 18 (Thursday), 6PM | Kino Sports Center

Event Setup
April 25-27 (Thursday-Saturday), 8AM-Finished | Kino Sports Center

Event: Love, Peace, Centurions!
April 27 (Saturday), Day-Night | Kino Sports Center

Event Cleanup
April 28-29 (Sunday-Monday), 8AM-Finished | Kino Sports Center

May

Centurions Family Picnic
May 18 (Saturday), 11AM-3PM | Catalina Terrace

June

June Membership Meeting
June 20 (Thursday), 6PM | Horseshoe Grill

The Centurions | 520.795.1071 | www.thecenturions.com

STAY CONNECTED

 ​  ​  ​  ​

https://www.thecenturions.com/event/steak-fry/
https://www.zmansion.com/
https://www.thecenturions.com/event/april-membership-meeting/
http://kinosportscomplex.com/directions.shtml
http://kinosportscomplex.com/directions.shtml
http://kinosportscomplex.com/directions.shtml
http://kinosportscomplex.com/directions.shtml
https://www.thecenturions.com/event/centurions-family-picnic/
https://www.thecenturions.com/event/june-membership-meeting/
https://www.thehorseshoetucson.com/
https://www.facebook.com/tucsoncenturions/
https://twitter.com/Centurions_tuc
https://www.instagram.com/centurions_tuc/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClzgjHh6J9lq0sPTHpMtKAQ

